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FLPD SEEKING WITNESSES OF TRAFFIC CRASH WITH SERIOUS INJURIES

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash with serious 
injuries that occurred on Sunday, November 29th at approximately 4:50 p.m. 
The crash occurred on West Broward Boulevard at the Interstate 95 (I-95) northbound 
exit ramp in the City of Fort Lauderdale.

Preliminary investigation has revealed a Yamaha motorcycle was traveling 
eastbound along West Broward Boulevard and a Nissan Maxima was traveling 
northbound on the I-95 northbound exit ramp approaching West Broward 
Boulevard. The two vehicles entered the intersection at the same time and the 
motorcycle collided with the Nissan. 

The motorcyclist has been identified as Alexander Gil, H/M, 03/12/1990, a resident of 
Fort Lauderdale. Gil was transported to Broward Health Medical Center with life-
threatening injuries. 

The driver of the Nissan has been identified as Shena Wright-Emmanuel, B/F, 
09/30/1972, a resident of Fort Lauderdale and the passenger has been identified 
as Datson Emmanuel, B/M, 12/23/1969, a resident of Fort Lauderdale. Both were 
transported to Broward Health Medical Center with non-life threatening injuries. 

Investigators are seeking witnesses of this traffic crash. Anyone with
information is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Paul Williams
at 954-828-5755.
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